
 

 

Elmira Falcon Strong Start Academy 
Elmira High School is hosting a one-week jump start to high school. This game-oriented, team-
building experience is a fun way to ease the transition to a new school by building relationships 
with older student leaders and staff and getting to know the layout of the campus. The Strong 
Start Academy focuses on strengthening decision making skills.  
If you are interested in having your child participate, please complete the information form 
below leave it with Mr. Chambers at FRMS or Mrs. Hunt at EHS.   
Or email Mrs. Hunt at the address below. 
  

Who: All incoming Freshmen 

Where: Elmira High School 

When: August 5th thru August 8th, 9am-3pm   

Fee: Free! (Paid for by Fern Ridge SD & Decision Education Foundation) 

Contact: Krin Hunt—Freshman Geometry Teacher 

School phone: 541-935-8200 

cell: 541.870.9556 

khunt@fernridge.k12.or.us 

  

Elmira High Strong Start Academy 

Please Complete If Interested in More Information 

Return to Elmira High or FRMS Front Office, Or email to khunt@fernridge.k12.or.us 

  

 Student Name: _______________________________________________ 

  

 Parent/Guardian Name: _________________________________________ 

  

 Email Address: _______________________________________________ 

  

 Parent/Guardian Phone: ________________________________________ 

  

 Student Phone: _______________________________________________ 

  

  


